
February 13, 2012

Sandoval Land and Cattle

Attn: Carlos Sandoval

7801 CR 85.5
Trinchera, CO 81081

Re: Notification of Drilling

Loretta #1, SWSW Section 4, Township 34 South, Range 62 West

Dear Mr. Sandoval,

As you know, Natural Resource Group, Inc. holds oil and gas leases covering lands in which

you own the surface. The purpose of this letter is to provide the required 30-day notification

prior to commencing operations and to ensure formal compliance with Rule 305 and Rule 306 of

the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission that Natural Resource Group, Inc. intends

to conduct operations for drilling gas wells in the near future.

Pursuant to Rule 305 of the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission, the following

information is included in this notice:

1. Operations with heavy equipment are estimated to commence in late April 2012.

2. The Operator is: Natural Resource Group, Inc.

1789 W. Littleton Blvd.

Littleton, CO 80120

3. The contact person is: Duane Bacon

1789 W. Littleton Blvd.

Littleton, CO 80120

303-545-2620



4. The legal description and name of the well is as follows:

Well Name Legal Description County, State

Loretta #1 SWSW Section 4, Township 34 South,

Range 62 West

Las Animas County,

Colorado

5. The surface owner has responsibility for notifying any affected tenant of the proposed

operations.

6. Enclosed is a return address, stamped postcard upon which you (the surface owner) may

request your preference with respect to a consultation with the operator per Rule 306.

7. Enclosed is a brochure from the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission, 1120

Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, Colorado 80203, describing owner rights and

responsibilities.

Sincerely,

Duane Bacon

Chief Operating Officer


